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NED BirrLe On. INTERESTS

NED BIFFLE OIL INTERESIS

DALLAS -85, TEXAS P-Qfﬁﬁiggg
October 18, 1960 DALLAS 11,

TELEPHONE FLEETWOOD 7-3835

Mr. Harold Garcia

0i1 and Gas Inspector. District No. U4
0il Conservation Commission

Post Office Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Garcila:

We are in recelpt of your letter in which you state that
Form C-10% (plugging report) covering the Solano Well No. 1
cannot be approved because the method of plugging proved to
be unsatisfactory.

Mr. Biffle is in the State of Michigan. I called him long
distance and advised him of the content of your letter under
date of October 14, 1960. He requested that I write you and
advise that at the present time he has two wells in progress
in Michigan, and as soon as he is able to leave the wells in
orogress he will fly to New Mexico and take care of the Solano
Well No. 1.

We trust that the above will meet with your approval.
Yours very truly,
NED BIFFLE OIL INTERESTS

7@(O // /
15 H. SFA%E/é Chief Accountant

n

cc: Miss Gladys Ray
Fidelity and Deposit Company of Maryland
808 Mercantile Bank Building
Dallas 1, Texas



